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DATE IBD 
No. 

SUBJECT DECISION 

21/04 /2109 2019/03 FAI requested that IPC review competition titles in line with the FAI 
Competition Naming Policy. This work has been carried out by the 
Rules & Regulations Committee. Two anomalies remain one of which 
concerns Canopy Piloting.  In 2018 a last minute proposal to the Plenary 
to hold the 1st World Championships in Freestyle was adopted whereas, 
to comply with the policy, it should have been included with the other 
CP disciplines. The bureau asked the Committee to take this into 
consideration but an agreement could not be reached.  

The Bureau has, consequently, taken an executive decision 
to bring Canopy Piloting in line with all our other 
disciplines. The next competition will be known as the 10th 
FAI World Cup of Canopy Piloting and Freestyle will be one 
of the disciplines. The title of World Cup winner will be 
awarded as now.  

 

 


